Below is the short synopsis of the July 2, 2025 meeting.
 
The meeting minutes were approved with the attached changes.
 
· We are waiting for a few documents to process the Hubbell Structure repair.
· The committee liked the signs designed by the PA Office. Once the edits are in, we must send those final drafts to the committee for final review before proceeding with printing.
 
· Before proceeding with the firebreak project we need to review the final draft that covers the scope of work.
 
· We approved the Arboretum trail renovation project, provided that the quote includes only 20 cubic yards of stabilized DG instead of the 40cy.
 
· We agreed to host an Arboretum Event on Sat, Sep 13th. This will be a Talk&Walk. Titled: “The Strange and Beautiful World of Figs”. No time was decided, though a 9-11am time slot beginning in the NS building is probably ideal.
 
· We agreed to host an Arboretum Event on Sat, Nov 8th. This will be a Talk&Walk. Titled: “The Basics of Tree Trimming, (Why Hiring an Arborist is Important)” No time was decided, though a 9-11am time slot beginning in the NS building is probably ideal.
 
· Dennis mentioned that Palomar was invited to give a talk covering the advantages of getting a community college campus certified as an Arboretum. This talk will be given in September at a Sustainability conference where many other Colleges from across the nation will be present.   
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